
Weekly News 
(Last updated on: 3/7/2020) 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As a precaution over novel coronavirus concerns, the school committee decided to cancel all 
remaining courses this semester starting from this coming Sunday, 3/8/2020. We will reopen in 
fall semester in August. All the received tuition will be fully refunded by mail. Please follow the 
notes below to make request: 
 

1. Please make email subject as “Refund - Parent ID #####” ; 
2. Please include your mailing address and recipient name; 
3. Please attach your payment confirmation email; 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Thank you! 
GMCS School Admin 
 


